
 

 
The Senior Class of 2020– Costume Day 

Thursday, October 31, 2020 
 

It has been a Middletown High tradition that the senior class has the 
privilege of wearing a costume for Halloween.  Senior Costume Day is 
Thursday, October 31, 2020.  Seniors who wish to participate must reply 
“yes” acknowledging acceptance and understanding of guidelines sent 
via Remind text.   
 
The following guidelines have been established to ensure that MHS 
remains a safe and orderly learning environment: 
 

● All costumes must be appropriate and in accordance with FCPS and 
MHS dress codes 

● No full face paint 
● No masks 

● No inappropriate or revealing clothing per FCPS and MHS dress 
code (togas or similar costumes require regular clothing 
underneath) 

● No hats or head coverings 

● No weapons (including look-alike) of any kind 

● No obscene or libelous pictures, phrases, or drawings 

● Costumes may not mock any community/group of people 

 
Questions/Concerns?  See Mrs. Anderson (Rm. 516) or Mrs. Boyll (Rm. 
315) 


